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January 5, 2022 
 
Mr. Charlie Gallagher 
Villa Park Rotary Club 17855 Santiago Boulevard  
Villa Park, CA 92861-4105 
 
 
Dear Charlie, 

 
Thank you for so generously supporting Bracken’s Kitchen and trusting us with your hard-earned 
financial resources through 2021.  We know there are many worthwhile organizations out there and 
we’re honored that you’ve chosen us. 
 
The past 21 months have been discouraging for so many 
people in so many ways.  The impact of Covid and our 
current economic challenges has hit the low-income 
population, the hardest. The face of hunger in Southern 
California is as varied as is our population.  It includes 
young and elderly alike, as well as hard-working parents, 
college students and our military veterans who struggle to 
provide food for themselves and their families. 
  
Most of those we serve are the working poor who are struggling just to make ends meet.  It is estimated 
that close to half a million residents in Orange County and more than 2 million in LA County face food 
insecurity.   As a result, they are often forced to make difficult choices between food and other life 
necessities on a regular basis.   
  
We cannot do this work without your generous support.  And with you and those we serve in mind, we 
work so very hard to be responsible stewards of that which you have entrusted us, your time, talent and 
treasure.  Thank you so much for trusting us.  
  
At the core of our mission is a deep commitment to our nonprofit charity partners, business and 
professional supporters, volunteers, donors, and employees.   
 
Our relationship with each and every one of these groups is as important to us as those we feed. We 
hope you feel a great sense of pride in knowing your generous gift is making a difference in the lives of 
countless families and individuals in need. Thank you very much for your support we truly cannot do this 
work without you.  
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All of us at Bracken’s Kitchen wish you the very best in 2022.  May you be richly blessed for your kindness 
and generosity. 
 
Our best, 

 
 
Bill Bracken 
Founder & Culinary Director 

 

Date Gift 

10/4/2021  $5,350 

10/4/2021  $4,277 

 


